The Board of County Commissioners of Wakulla County, Florida met for a Workshop on Thursday, January 17, 2008 at 5:00 p.m. with Chairman Ed Brimner presiding.  Present were Commissioners George Green and Howard Kessler.  Also, present were County Administrator Ben Pingree, County Attorney representative Steve Mitchell and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.  

Proposed Constitutional Amendment 

Tax Reform Legislation

The purpose of the Workshop is to discuss the upcoming proposed constitutional amendment on the ballot for January 29, 2008.

On October 29, 2007 the Florida Legislature passed legislation Senate Joint Resolution-2D and SB-4D during their Special Session D that places a constitutional amendment question related to property tax reform on the January 29, 2008 election ballot.

Information was provided regarding the proposed constitutional amendment and its’ impact on Wakulla County.

There being no further business to come before the Board the meeting was adjourned at 5:45 p.m.

